
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Meeting  
 

5 December 2018 
 

The Mace at Council Meetings – Council Decision 
 
That this Council needs to make the necessary arrangements to ensure that in future 
the Mace is always present at all future Council meetings. 
 
It is a long and established tradition and retains the linkage the authority has to the 
Monarchy which is part of the national structure of government in this country. 
 
 
Proposer: Elected Mayor Oliver 
Seconder: Councillor Mills 

 
 

Executive Notice of Motion  


